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Parents/Carers and pupils, 

 

Welcome back to the start of the Spring term, although the weather is currently looking like winter! 
 

I hope that your Christmas and New Year break was a joyous one and that you are all looking 

forward to the year ahead! It has been so wonderful to welcome all our pupils back to school this 

week and see so many smiling, happy faces!  

This term promises to be an excellent one and I very much look forward to continuing our work 

with the Biscovey community as we progress through it.  

I wish you all an enjoyable weekend, 

Kind regards, 

Mr Tyers 

 

 

Please find a shortened version of our weekly newsletter containing 

some useful information. 

 

STARTING NEXT MONDAY 1OTH JANUARY, PE SESSIONS FOR ALL CLASSES WILL FOLLOW THE 

DAYS/TIMES BELOW...... 
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GOLD AWARD SUCCESS ! 
 
      MANY CONGRATULATIONS TO THIS YOUNG MAN FROM CLASS SYCAMORE WHOSE HAS GAINED A TOTAL OF  ..            

 GOLD AWARDS                                 

         
 
 
 
 

                                 
 
          

              

RESIDENTIAL CAMPS 2022 FOR YEARS 4, 5 AND 6 

We would like to confirm that if you made a deposit for any of the planned residential camps for 

this year, you have been successful in securing a place for your child! 

Please note that a few spaces remain for all camps  

so please let us know if you are interested or would like more details. 

 

Year 4 – Delaware camp - Delaware Gallery - Cornwall Outdoors   27th to 29th April      

Year 5 – Porthpean camp - Porthpean - Cornwall Outdoors 23rd to 25th May 

Year 6 –  Great Wood centre    -The Great Wood Centre (sseoutdoors.co.uk)  

13th to 17th June 

 
 

We are now able to resume keyboard and guitar 

lessons via the CMST music teachers. If your child has 

their own instrument and is interested in learning to 

play, please contact Cornwall Music Service Trust 
                      
 
 

                  KEYBOARD AND GUITAR LESSONS ARE RESUMING NEXT WEEK AND SPACES ARE AVAILABLE 
 
 

 

https://cornwalloutdoors.org/centres/delaware/experiences/delaware-gallery/
https://www.cornwalloutdoors.org/centres/porthpean/
https://sseoutdoors.co.uk/centres/the-great-wood-centre/
https://www.cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/
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Free School Meals 

During recent turbulent times your family circumstances may have changed so please use the link below to 

access a FSM application form or to check the criteria for being eligible to claim FSM. Cornwall Council are 

not currently accepting paper copies by post.  

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals   

 

    

 As a school we require parents to sign up to 

ParentPay, a secure online method of making payments for your child’s activities, 

lunches etc. The majority of parents have activated their accounts but if you are aware 

that you are yet to do this and require the details to be reissued to you, please contact 

the school by emailing hello@biscovey.org.uk   Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary…  

  

                                  SPRING TERM 2022 
 

04.01.22 STAFF TRAINING DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

05.01.22 FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM 

 

17.01.22 AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS WILL RESTART (details to follow) 

18.02.22 STAFF TRAINING DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

21.02 to 25.02.22 HALF TERM 

08.04.22 LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

11.04.22 to 22.04.22 EASTER HOLIDAY 

 

Aspire Admission Arrangements 2023-24 Consultation 
In accordance with the School Admissions Regulations 2012 and the School 

Admissions Code 2021, the Directors of Aspire Academy Trust (AAT) are consulting on 

their proposed admission arrangements for the 2023/24 school year with regard to 

the academies within the Trust.  Information on the consultation can be viewed on 

our School website under links and downloads or Aspire Academy Trust website 

(www.aspireacademytrust.org) under school admissions.  
 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals
mailto:hello@biscovey.org.uk
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